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CITY OF RICHMOND 

APPLICATION FOR RECONSIDERATION AND VARIANCE OF BCUC ORDER G-170-21 
 
On October 15, 2021, the City of Richmond (City) filed an application with the British Columbia Utilities 
Commission (BCUC) for Reconsideration and Variance of Order G-170-21. In Order G-170-21 and the 
accompanying reasons for decision dated July 23, 2021, the BCUC issued its decision regarding disputed terms 
between FortisBC Energy Inc. (FEI) and the City regarding the relocation of FEI’s operating gas mains in three 
locations where conflicts occurred with the City’s new storm sewer system. In its Application, the City requests 
that the BCUC reconsider and rescind paragraph 2 of Order G-170-21. 
 
Order G-170-21, attached as Appendix C, and the accompanying reasons for decision dated July 23, 2021 are 
available on the BCUC’s website. 

 
HOW TO PARTICIPATE 
• Submit a letter of comment 

• Register as an interested party 

• Request intervener status 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
• Friday, January 7, 2022 - Deadline to register 

as an intervener with the BCUC 

 

For more information about the Application, please visit the Proceeding Webpage on bcuc.com under 
“Regulatory Activities – Current Proceedings.” To learn more about getting involved, please visit our website at 
www.bcuc.com/get-involved or contact us at the information below. 
 

GET MORE INFORMATION  

City of Richmond 

6911 No. 3 Road 
Richmond, BC  V6Y 2C1  
 
E: acapuccinelloiraci@richmond.ca 
 
P: 604.247.4636 

British Columbia Utilities Commission 

Suite 410, 900 Howe Street  
Vancouver, BC  V6Z 2N3 
 
E: Commission.Secretary@bcuc.com 
 
P: 604.660.4700 
 

 

We want to hear 
from you 

 
 

https://docs.bcuc.com/Documents/Other/2021/DOC_63591_G-170-21-City-of-Richmond-FEI-Section36-UCA-Order-with-Reasons.pdf
https://www.bcuc.com/OurWork/ViewProceeding?ApplicationId=941
http://www.bcuc.com/get-involved
mailto:Commission.Secretary@bcuc.com

